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     On July 28, 2014, Fort Fisher 

hosts its second summer program, 

òHidden Beneath the Sandó: Fort 

Fisher Archaeology on the Land 

and at Sea. This program will ex-

plore the history of Fort Fisher 

through the archaeological record 

found both on land and in our local 

waterways.  

     John Morris, director of the NC 

Underwater Archaeology Branch, 

will be bringing in the tools his unit 

uses to discover clues to the amaz-

ing historical finds in waters of 

North Carolina and the Cape Fear 

region. Staff of the North Carolina 

Underwater Archaeology Lab will 

talk about their job in uncovering 

the past. Morris will bring in arti-

facts that are being conserved and 

discuss the process to save our 

past for future generations. 

     For the kids,  Seasonal Inter-

preter Nick Monroe will be lead-

ing educational and hands-on 

activities that focus on the role 

of archaeologists in understand-

ing Fort Fisherõs history and how 

they accomplish their important 

work. òDigging Up the Pastó will 

have children learning about the  

job of archeologists in finding 

artifacts.  Kids  then try to figure 

out the interconnected story 

between the different items. 

     To round out the day, Civil 

War historian and author Rich-

ard Triebe will on hand to dis-

cuss about his new book, "Point 

Lookout Prison and Hospital." 

He will be making two presenta-

tions in the Spencer Theater, 

located inside the museum, at 

11:30 am and 1:30 pm. Triebe 

will also be on hand to sign cop-

ies of his book from 9:30 am to 

4:00 pm. 

     The archaeology program 

runs 10 am-4 pm and is free and 

open to the public. Guided tours 

will be given throughout the day. 

A costumed guided tour, with a 

musket demonstration, will be 

offered at 11:30 am and 1:30 pm.     

Our òAbove the Scenesó dona-

tion tour with site historian Ray 

Flowers will be offered at 12:30 

pm.  

     All Fort Fisher programming 

is made possible by the Friends 

of Fort Fisher, the nonprofit 

group that supports the site, and 

its sustaining members. 

Artifacts hidden beneath the sand to 
be the focus of siteôs July 28th program 
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T H E  P O W D E R  M A G A Z I N E  

From the site manager, James C. Steele 
Dear Friends:  

 
 Summer has arrived here at Fort Fisher, bringing with it blazing sunshine, steaming humid-
ity, afternoon thunderstorms and swarms of biting insects. But more importantly, summer brings 

tourists by the tens of thousands and more. We welcome them all, and know that the summer 
visitation bonanza is our opportunity to educate more people about their Civil War heritage than 
we will see the rest of the year. We take this responsibility seriously, increasing tours, programs and other historical 
activities to meet the demand. It is not easy, but everyone here welcomes the excitement of it all. For us it is what 

summer is all about. 
 But even though sometimes it is all we can do to manage the summertime boom, we are also preparing for 
the greatest Civil War program North Carolina will see in 2015:  The 150th anniversary of the Battle of Fort Fisher. 

Scheduled for January 17-18, this program will be the biggest and best ever conducted here. Both days will feature 

large-scale battle reenactments with hundreds of soldiers storming Shepherdõs Battery.  
 There will be commemorative ceremonies, distinguished speakers and historians, nighttime lantern tours, chil-

drenõs activities and more. The fort will have a new palisade fence and exciting, brand-new tour trail waysides (finally!). 
There will be other new exhibits, the crown jewel of which will be the legendary Whitworth Gun (see unloading pho-
tos below) on loan from our friends in the United States Navy. All of this and more is in the works, so whatever you 
do, do not miss the 150th anniversary event and bring all of your friends and family!  

 
           Sincerely,  
           Jim Steele 


